
 
October 2022 

Dear families 

Dixons BD5 Cradle-to-Career Offer  

We believe in the power of education in enabling relationships and providing coherence across a child’s educational journey.  
Both Dixons Trinity Academy and Dixons Music Primary work very much in an all-through sense.  Both schools opened in 2012 
and over time we realised that great schools are necessary but not sufficient to have the impact we are seeking to have in our 
community and to enable all students to enjoy lives of choice and opportunities. 

We realised that we needed to help children and families from earlier in their lives and offer an integrated pipeline of support 
for children and families that complements the work of each school. 

We are going to be working to bring together local organisations to address wider challenges identified through listening to the 
communities we serve. 

As part of our commitment to offer more to our families and to better serve our community, we have formed a partnership with 
the local NHS at Bradford District Care Foundation Trust, with the purpose of helping our students to be healthier and to support 
easier access to NHS services. As part of this partnership, the NHS has employed and funded a Family Support Worker, Anya, to 
be based at Dixons Trinity Academy and Dixons Music Primary.  

The Family Support Worker will work with families to make sure students are able to access support they need both inside school 
and from the NHS as a whole, including the BDCFT School Nursing Service. 

As the Family Support Worker is employed directly by the NHS and not by the academy, we will require your consent to share 
information with them. We will contact you directly if they are able to offer support for your child to ask if you are happy for 
them to be doing so. 

Best wishes 

 

Mr Robbins-Ross 
Principal  
 
 
 


